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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

29 April 2015 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter from the Co-Facilitators for the preparatory 
process of the Third International Conference on Financing for Development, H.E. 
George Talbot, Permanent Representative of Guyana, and H.E. Mr. Geir O. Pederson, 
Permanent Representative of Norway, informing that additional sessions for consultation 
on the Zero Draft of the Outcome Document have been scheduled for 11-15 May and 26-
29 May, as well as provision for 1-5 June 2015. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 



PERMANEIHMISSION OF NORWAY 
1'0 THE liNin;;!> NATIONS 

All Permanent Missions 

to the United Nations 

New York 

Excellency, 

PERMANENT MISSION OF' THE 
UPtmLlCOF' GUYANA 1'0 TIm 

UNITED NATIONS 

28 April 2015 

We have now concluded two of our drafting sessions on the road to the Third International 

Conference on Financing for Development in Addis Ababa in July. Mindful of the importance of the 

Conference and the time available, we would like to express our gratitude for your constructive 

contributions which have enabled I,JS to make progress together in our work. 

In order to move the process forward, we wish to inform you that additional sessions for 

consultations on the Draft Outcome Document have been scheduled from 11-15 May and 26-29 

May, with provision also for 1-5 June. 

As previously agreed, prior to the session from 11-15 May, we will circulate a revised Draft 

Outcome Document as the basis for our discussions. The revised Draft will be based on views and 

comments during the Second Drafting Session, the Joint Session with the Post 2015 process on 

means of implementation and the written inputs that we have received. 

We will also, in the spirit of transparency, circulate a compilation of all the views expressed 

during the Second Drafting Session and on comments submitted on the Zero Draft. 

Excellency, we look forward to your continued active engagement in the forthcoming 

sessions and assure you of our highest consideration. 

Geir O. Pedersen 

Permanent Representative of 

Norway to the United Nations 

George Talbot 

Permanent Representative of the Republic of 

Guyana to the United Nations 


